GSDCO General Membership Meeting
March 5, 2009

The meeting was called to order at 8PM

Chuck Murray gave a report on the Feb 23, 2009 hearing on HB2470 held in Salem.

Naiatrust.org is a good source for current legislative information. HB303 appears to be dead at this
time.

It is very important for all dog owners to get involved, read the legislation, get active in communicating
with their representatives. Hiding your head in the sand will end up in legislation you may find oppo-
site to your needs. Get involved — get active.

Reports:
Treas
Show committee:

. Fran Ford — unable to do the 2010 show due to scheduling conflicts
. Jorge Noya accepted.

. Ann reported for Jim’'s committee: Trophy donations coming in

. Ann is looking for donations for the silent auction

. Catalog Ads are also being sold. Ann will have a full report for Patty.
Agility:

Sign up to help at agility trial — we can not have the 4-H group this year so we need lots of bodies.
Trial Committee needs to be on site.

Herding Committee:
Pacific Northwest Herding Club will run our trial for us. We will be responsible for costs involved with
the Bob Penny award. Our trial committee needs to be present.

MOTION — authorize Ann A club purchase an appropriate condolence card for Dawn. PASSED.

Brags: (they will be posted to the website when received in writing)
Ann has a new dog and is looking forward to rejoining the show community.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:25

Ruth Scheubler
Secretary
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